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Mass Times 
Weekday Masses 

Tuesday: 6:00 p.m. 
Weekend Masses 

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. 
Friday: 6:00 p.m. 

(Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament) 6:30 p.m. 
Confessions:  15 minutes before each mass or by appointment 

Baptism 
Infants and young children of registered parents 
are eligible to have their child baptized. Baptisms 
are celebrated by appointment only and require a 
meeting with the priest. 

Marriage 
Weddings for registered parishioners are  
generally celebrated on Saturdays. A Marriage  
Preparation Course is required. Please contact the 
pastor a minimum of one year before the planned  
marriage date. 

Ministry to the Sick 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for visits, 
Communion, or Sacrament of the Sick. If you are 
admitted to the Hospital, kindly identify yourself 
as "Catholic" at the time of admission 
 
 
 

 

Resurrection Catholic Cemetery, 
355 Taunton Rd. E., Whitby, ON 

905-668-8912 

 
 

Msgr. Philip Coffey - 905-723- 4241 

Msgr. John Pereyma - 905-432-8470 

 
For more information on Catholic education in 

our community or to reach your local school 
board trustee, contact the Durham Catholic 
District School Board at 905-576-6150 or 

www.dcdsb.ca 
We welcome new parishioners. Please register in 
the vestibule or call the parish office 

 

Let our 
advertisers 

know you saw 

their ad here 

Remember … 

Shopping 
Locally 

Save Gas 

TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS! 

905-725-3275 
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SUNDAY June 11th, 2023 
  

  

Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ 
The Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of 
Christ (Corpus Christi) is celebrated two weeks 
after Pentecost Sunday.  
Corpus Christi, the Solemnity of the Sacred Body 
and Blood of Jesus which is given to us the Most 
Holy Eucharist, is a profound, prophetic and 
powerful Solemnity in the liturgical year of the 
Catholic Church.  
 

This Solemnity honours Jesus Christ, Really, Truly 
and Substantially Present under the appearances of 
bread and wine. This Presence happens through the 
change which the Church calls transubstantiation 
(“change of substance”), when at the Consecration 
of the Mass, the priest says the words which Christ 
Himself pronounced over bread and wine, “This is 
My Body,” “This is the chalice of My Blood,” “Do 
this in remembrance of Me.” 
 

 
 

St. Philip the Apostle Parish would like to 
congratulate all those students from Msgr. Philip 
Coffey, St. Thomas Aquinas, Msgr. John Pereyma & 
neighbouring schools who received the Sacrament 
of Confirmation last weekend. 
 

Thank you to all who helped in any way with 1st 
Communion & Confirmation this year. It was truly 

appreciated! 
 

Marygrove Camp Collection  
Marygrove Camp is a residential 
camp open to girls ages 5 – 13.  
Marygrove provides an 8-day 

camping experience for children who are less 
fortunate.  The Society of St. Vincent de Paul helps 
over 1,100 girls each summer.  

Envelopes are available at the back of the 
Church. This Collection will take place THIS 
WEEKEND. Thank you for your support of this 
work of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul. 
 

 

The month of June is traditionally 

devoted to the Sacred Heart of Jesus, 
SACRED HEART OF JESUS, 

HAVE MERCY ON US. 
 

 

 
 

We have raised $11,655.00 and have 
surpassed our goal of $9,300. If you are still 
interested in donating towards this campaign 
please use a ShareLife envelope or at 
www.sharelife.org/donate.  

We will continue to accept donations until 
the end of the year. 

St. Philip the Apostle 

 
Food Drive 

Please remember our Food Drive is ongoing 
throughout the year. Please place all donations at 
the Altar. Thank you in advance! 

 

 
Sunday June 11 
9:30am                                            Gillian Kingsley  

Tuesday June 13 
11:00am                                     †Jose Espirito Santo 
Friday June 16 
**6:00pm     Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
6:30pm                                                                       . 
Sunday June 17 
9:30am                                             

If you wish to use the Pre-Authorized Giving 
Method for your Offertory envelopes, please pick 
up a form which are available in the foyer of the 
Church. Thank you! 
 

Are you interested in Volunteering? 
If you are interested in volunteering, please 
contact the office either by phone at:  
905-725-3275 or email us at:  
stphiliptheapostleos@archtoronto.org 
 

Sunday Offering for June 4: 
$1,810.00  

Thank you for your ongoing generous support! 
 

 

ATTENTION ALL PARISHIONERS 
PLEASE NOTE THAT FR. JORGE WILL BE AWAY 

FROM JUNE 12 TO JUNE 26. TO THIS END, FR. 
KEITH WILL BE HERE TO COVER ALL MASSES. 

 

Totus Tuus Registration is Open!  
The children and youth of the parish 
are invited to join us for Totus Tuus 
(Latin for Totally Yours) this summer 
from August 14 to 18, 2023. Totus Tuus 

is an Archdiocesan program whereby seminarians 
and young adults travel to different parishes, 
spreading the Good News of our Lord through 
catechesis, Mass, confession, songs and games!  
The grade school program, for children entering 
grades 1-6, runs Monday-Friday from 9am – 2:30pm 
in St. Gregory’s Hall.  
The Intermediate/High School program for Grades 
7-12 runs Sunday-Thursday from 7–9pm. The cost 
is: $30 for Gr. 7-12 & $70 for Gr. 1-6 for the entire 
week. If not possible, freewill offering will be 
accepted. To register or for more information, 
contact: http://bit.ly/TT2023promo 905-723-8141 
or stgregorythegreat@archtoronto.org.  
More information about the program is also 
available at www.totustuustoronto.ca  
 

National Indigenous Peoples Day 
His Grace Archbishop Francis Leo will celebrate 
Mass at the Native Peoples’ Mission in observance 
of National Indigenous Peoples Day. The day 
honours and celebrates the culture and heritage of 
First Nations, Inuit and Métis people.  
Date: Wednesday, June 21, 2023  
Time: 7 p.m.  
Place: Native Peoples’ Mission, St. Ann’s Church, 
120 First Avenue, Toronto  
Following Mass, a reception will be held in the 
parish hall. All are Welcome! 
 

ATTENTION ALL PARISHIONERS  
We ask all parishioners to park in the front 
parking lot of the school for Sunday Masses. 
Please leave the five or so spots near the rectory 
open for the elderly or for those with disabilities. 
Thankyou. 

 

Reminder to All Parents  
We have a Children’s Liturgy every Sunday for any 
child that has not received 1st Communion. 

The Joy of Parish Events! Webinar 
Parish Vitality and Stewardship 

The third webinar in the Parish Vitality Webinar 
Series “The Joy of Parish Events!” will take place on 
June 14, 10 to 11:30 a.m. Joining us will be an 
invited panel from parishes within the Archdiocese 
of Toronto. Are you ready to revitalize your parish 
events by creating engaging experiences for your 
community? If so, then join us for "The Joy of Parish 
Events!" Don't miss out on this opportunity to 
enhance your events and take your community to 
the next level. REGISTER: https://bit.ly/PVWS-
June2023, CONTACT: formation@archtoronto.org  
or 416-934-3400 ext. 523 

 

From Archbishop Leo - Sacred Heart of Jesus 
June is dedicated to the Most Sacred Heart of 

Jesus and as we begin the month, I wish to 
encourage parishes, homes and schools and all 
other social & health care institutions throughout 
the Archdiocese of Toronto to welcome the 
opportunity to reflect on the profound and 
consoling meaning of the Sacred Heart of Jesus in 
our lives and walk of faith. Our Blessed Lord 
himself told us to learn from him for he is “meek 
and humble of heart.” (Mt. 11:29) 
It is a visual image, a sign and symbol, that helps us 
drive more deeply into the personal love that Jesus 
has for each one of us. The heart is often considered 
the universal sign of love and there is no greater 
love than that which Jesus has given to each one of 
us. How can we imitate that love not only in the 
month of June but every day throughout the year? 

The Sacred Heart of Jesus reminds us of our 
call to sacrificial, unconditional and generous love 
for others, for each member of the Body of Christ 
and the call for us to be the heart, the hands and the 
face of Christ to all those we encounter each day. 
Visit www.archtoronto.org/sacredheart to read the 
letter. The Solemnity of the Sacred Heart of Jesus is 
observed in 2023 on Friday, June 16.’ 

 

Ministry of Maturing Adults 60+ 
There will be a short talk on Pope Francis' teaching 
on ecology. There will also be a Birds of Prey 
Trainer who will visit with Owls, Vultures, Hawks, 
Eagles. It’s God’s plan of Ecology at Immaculate 
Conception Parish, Port Perry. Coffee 9:30 / 11:30 
Luncheon 
WEDNESDAY, June 14 @ 10:00 a.m. 
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